Homework
Year 1's homework is sent home on a Friday and
should be returned the following Wednesday.

PE

Outdoor PE will be on a Thursday afternoon. Please
ensure the children wear their kits on that day. Ear-
rings must not be worn for PE.

Ruth Miskin's Read Write Inc

Children in Year 1 will bring home RWTI books in their
Reading Wallets once they have been reassessed. All
the books in their wallet will match their phonetic
ability. They will also have the opportunity o bring
home a library book to be shared with an adult.

https://www.ruthmiskin.com/en/find-out-more/
parents/

Rules

I will always try to be a CHAMPION.

I will follow instructions.

I will be kind and respect others.

I will proudly wear my uniform.

I will speak to an adult if I am worried.
I will look after my classroom.

For being a learning Champion my name will go on the happy
face.

I can earn stickers for my house or have my name put on the
Champions Board.

My adults will remind me to follow the rules if T need some help.
I may need to use the Regulation Station to help me if I am
having tricky feelings to manage. It is okay if you need to use
the Regulation Station to help me.

If I still do not follow the rules my name will go on the sad side
and I might need to have time with an adult during break time.
My parents will be told if this happens.
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English

This term, we will be focusing on using
our Fred Fingers to write words, labels
and simple captions. We will also be
looking at what a sentence is and how
to construct one correctly.

Art

We will be practising drawing straight,
curved and wavy lines of different
lengths and thicknesses. We will build
our skills to eventually draw our own
penguins.

Maths

shapes.

This term, we will be focusing on counting
objects, recognising numbers to 20, place
value, addition and subtraction and 2D
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Science

Our science topic this ferm is '‘Animal
Antics’. We will be looking at the
animals in our school environment and
making bird feeders to attract birds
for us to observe.

Independent Learning

The children will be accessing the learning
environment independently throughout the
day whilst lessons are taught in small
groups. This will support your child's
transition from Reception to Year 1.

Geography

This term, we are going to be learning
about hot and cold countries and the
animals that live there.

PE

This term, we will be
focusing on dance
with a mini-beast
theme.

Music

We will be exploring
sound and beat.

Computing

We are going to be focusing on how fo
log on to the computer and how to stay
safe online.

RE and PSHE

PSHE- We will be looking at the role
of the School Council and what it
means to belong to Bird's Bush.

RE— We will looking at how we care
for others and who cares for us.

How to support your child at home:

Hear your child read at least three times a week. Reading regularly and using their phonic skills to decode will also have a
positive impact on their writing skills! Please ensure your child reads their RWI books that are sent home in their Reading
Wallet. These are sent home every Friday and must be returned to school the following Friday so they can be changed. Please do
not write your child's name on the paper versions.




